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My name is Garrett Kincaid

A concerned citizen of Linn County

I have only recently become aware of this bill and am completely against any form of gun control of the law abiding
citizen. All of what is trying to be accomplished is just for show as it does not even address the real issues.
Disarming the legal law abiding citizen is never the answer for the safety of the people or oneself. Any
infringement on my or any persons second amendment rights can not be tolerated or allowed.

Please take my thoughts into consideration in how you proceed.

Make it tougher on those who actually break the law

Be tougher on repeat offenders

Mandatory education on firearm safety for all, weather or not one chooses to own a firearm.

Do not add more gun free zones but Take away gun free zones and let the criminal elements know that there are
armed citizens about.

It is not the law abiding citizen to be feared it is the criminal element of society that is to be feared and dealt with for
there to be peace.

Garrett Kincaid
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